
Judy Erickson Ministries Inc. 
6704 Foxcroft Road 

Prospect, Kentucky 40059 
502-228-9697 

 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters,              October 2017 
 

As we prepare to return to Uganda I can’t help but reflect on how good God has been to us. Beginning six 
years ago when 9 of us traveled to Kampala to minister at a modest church in the worst slum area of the city, we 
were so blessed by the humility and graciousness of our host congregation. And I am reminded each year of the 
willingness of team members to take time from their busy schedules to go travel 8000 miles to a beautiful country 
but lacking in electricity and water and minister to the people. How a single building on a 5 acre plot has grown into 
an orphanage/school of over 250 children and 8 buildings. Where there was no meal each day, now there are 2, 
where they slept on the ground in the most inhospitable conditions now they sleep on a bed in a dormitory. Where 
there was no education now there is a nursery and 7 classroom building. Where there was fear and loneliness now 
there is love and security. 

 With the generosity and support of our church and donors we have been able to assist another Ugandan 
church of 6000 with electronic equipment, replacement of a damaged radio tower and construction of a of radio 
studio which reaches over 3 million listeners. And this year we are partnering with them to bring on a TV station 
which will broadcast to over 130 million people and touch 6 countries.  

 

 
 

                  Water Purification                                                                            Radio Broadcasting 
 
Our teams include providing medical attention at 2 orphanages and 3 churches, readers for the elderly, 

shoes that grow for the children, sewing machines to make uniforms, bicycles and bibles for pastors and water 
purification. Also an ultra-sound for a women’s clinic which has reduced abortions and insured safe delivery of 
babies. We have ministered at numerous conferences to crowds of 20 as well as 9000. We have laid hands on the 
sick and prayed for healing, jobs, family and children. And God has always shown up.  

 
I hope you realize how grateful we are to be able to make these trips and do these works which would not 

be possible without your continued support. We are looking forward to our next trip which leaves October 17th and 
to what God is going to do this time in Uganda. 

 
Blessings, 

Judy and Art Erickson 

         “To empower people of all ages to achieve the God given abilities within them” 

 

 Check us out on you-tube…….Judy & Art Uganda Mission 


